
Effective Thursday, March 19, 2020 

 

All Borough playgrounds and courts will be closed; however, Shrewsbury 

Borough’s open space parkland such as the walking trails will remain open.  

Please practice recommended social distancing by maintaining at least six feet 

between persons in the park.  Getting outside to exercise in your own 

backyard, or in our parks, is very good for your physical and mental health. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.    

 

  

 


